
From: Admin  
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 5:06 PM 

To: Undisclosed recipients: 
Subject: News from the Weston Anniversary Fund 

  

Dear Friend, 

Thank you for submitting an application to the Weston Anniversary Fund.  

We have had an extraordinary response with well over 2,000 applications so it will be a very 
tough field as a result of being significantly over-subscribed; however we are excited at the 
prospect of supporting some great projects across the country.  We will let you know the 
outcome of your application in early October and will contact you if we require additional 
information or wish to arrange a visit – therefore we are grateful for your patience in the 
meantime while the applications are being carefully reviewed and considered by our Trustees. 

Thank you for your interest in the Anniversary Fund and, whatever the eventual outcome, we 
wish you all the best for your work. 

The Grants Team 

Garfield Weston Foundation 

  

  

  

 

 


